BURKHALTER MINISTRIES

October 2018

August 24 - September 2, we had campmeeting in Tamaqua, PA at the Lewistown Valley Holiness Camp. We were there four years ago and it was a blessing to return. Donna and I did the singing then I did the preaching. God helped us. Every service the Holy Spirit was real. The Word was proclaimed and hearts were receptive. Lives were touched and changed. One night was Missions emphasis with special speakers, and Sunday afternoon a singing group had a concert. Monday being Labor Day, and closing day of camp, we had morning preaching service, in the afternoon singing group had a concert, then we closed out camp with Donna and I singing then I brought the message. We enjoyed several nights of fellowship at the pavilion. God has blessed us with good friends there and we pray God's blessings on each one and the campmeeting.

We stayed over Tuesday and went to Hershey, PA to the chocolate factory. Donna has always wanted to go there. As we went inside to buy tickets for the trolley ride and tour, Donna asked a gentleman to take our picture. Donna handed her phone to him and I turned around and he said "Pat Burkhalter". It was a Nazarene pastor, from Texas, that we had held revivals for across the years, but we had not seen he and his wife for 15 years. He and his wife are full time RVers and had been to Maine and were making their way back to Texas. God is good!

We left Pennsylvania on Wednesday and on Thursday arrived in Greensboro, IN and stayed with Pastor Perry and his wife Nellie for several days. Then on Sunday, September 9, am and pm we had services at Knightstown, IN Church of God. Several people from this church had attended revival services where we were in Greensboro, and wanted us to come to minister at their church. Thank the Lord it worked out and God blessed. We will be going there for revival the end of October.

Sunday, September 30, am and pm we had services in Park Hills, MO. Sunday morning God came in a powerful way and a number responded to the altar. Needs were met and more than one person said it was the right message for them. We give God all the praise and the glory for His faithfullness.

We ask you to join with us in prayer that doors for revival will open. Our desire is to "go" as Jesus commanded. Believing God to answer prayer.

REVIVALS: October 3 - 7 Annapolis, Missouri

October 10 - 14 Burlington, Iowa (Flint Hills)

October 28 - 31 Knightstown, Indiana (Church of God)

We ask you to pray for us to have safe travels and to be freshly anointed as we minister in song and the preached Word in each service. Revival, Renewal is needed and we believe it can still happen.

I plan on sending out an Update letter like this from time to time. If you feel it would please the Lord and further my evangelistic ministry, please respond and be part of "The Burkhalter Partnership." I'm not asking you to pledge a certain amount ====rather pray about our ministry and when you hear from us, respond as you can. The saying is really true, 'WE ARE BETTER TOGETHER"! May God bless you for your generous heart!

The boot on our ministry table is our 'RV BOOT' for payments, diesel, tires, repairs, etc.

Thanks for reading this letter and we pray that you have a great day!

God bless you is my prayer, Pat & Donna

BURKHALTER MINISTRIES
P.O. Box 803 Park Hills, MO 63601
573-225-8170
patburkhalter1@yahoo.com
www.burkhalterministries.org

Burkhalter Ministries is a 501(c)3 not for profit organization. All donations are tax deductible.

If you would like to receive newsletter, just give us your address and we will be glad to mail it to you.